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July 2023 
 
Dear Students, Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Y10 GCSE Results Day  
 
We hope that all our families and students are well at this time and enjoying the summer.  
 
We would like to remind you that GCSE results day is Thursday 24th August 2023.  
 
Students will be able to collect their results for GCSE English Language and GCSE Biology from the 
canteen from 11.00am to 12.00pm via the main entrance. Results will be organised into tutor groups 
for students to collect. Staff will be available to support and offer any advice regarding next steps. 
 
Students that cannot attend Results Day will have their results posted on the 24th August 2023.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the collection of exam results, please do not hesitate to contact 
us by phone or email us on datateam@cncs.school  
 
We very much look forward to welcoming you back at school. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

   
 
 

Sam McDonnell        Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher 
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